
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A public hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, September 3, 2024, at 5:45pm in the 
Carnesville City Hall meeting room located at 919 Hull Avenue in Carnesville.  The 
Mayor and Council will receive oral or written comments regarding proposed 
changes to the zoning codes and amendments to the zoning map.   


